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Summary	
The	New	Zealand	Ice	Hockey	Federation	(NZIHF)	has	been	invited	by	the	
International	Ice	Hockey	Federation	(IIHF)	to	send	coaches	to	the	2018	IIHF	Women’s	
Hockey	High	Performance	Camp.	
The	applicants	must	work	well	with	others,	be	open-minded	and	have	experience	in	
these	positions.	Selected	coaches	will	be	called	upon	to	share	their	knowledge	on	
their	return.					
	
Further	information	is	available	at:		
http://www.iihf.com/iihf-home/sport/camps.html	
	
Venue	
Vierumäki,	Finland.	Flights	will	depart	Auckland	and	arrive	in	Helsinki,	Finland.	The	
IIHF	will	provide	bus	transport	from	Helsinki	International	Airport	to	Vierumäki.	
	
Dates	
7-14	July	2018	
	
Criteria	
Any	coach	interested	in	advancing	their	coaching	knowledge	and	contributing	back	
to	the	coaching	of	NZIHF	hockey.	
	
Registration	Criteria	
The	player	must	be	registered	with	the	NZIHF	and	their	Regional	Association	in	2018.	
	
Cost	
The	NZIHF	will	pay	100%	of	the	coach’s	flights.		
Once	at	the	camp,	all	meals	and	activities	are	paid	for	by	the	IIHF.	
	
Supervision	
The	coach	will	supervise	the	travel	of	the	two	female	players	travelling	to	the	camp.	
	

	
	 	



	
	
	
	
	
	

Application	Form	
	
Surname	(as	it	appears	in	your	passport):	
	
Given	names	(as	it	appears	in	your	passport):	
	
Date	of	Birth:	 	 	 	 Regional	Association:	
	
Coaching	qualifications:	
	
Postal	Address:	
	

	
Email	address:	
	
Phone	Number:	
	
With	your	completed	registration	form,	please	include	a	one-page	essay	to	explain	
to	the	NZIHF	Selection	Committee	why	you	should	be	considered	for	selection.	In	the	
essay,	please	indicate:	

- Your	coaching	history	
- Experience	in	coaching	leadership	in	ice	hockey	
- What	could	you	give	back	to	New	Zealand	ice	hockey,	based	on	your	IIHF	HDC	

experience	
- What	are	your	future	aspirations	in	ice	hockey?	
- Anything	else	that	you	feel	the	committee	should	know	about	you	and	your	

contribution	to	ice	hockey	
Please	complete	this	application	and	attach	your	essay	and	send	to	Stephen	Reid,	
Director	of	International	Ice	Hockey,	at	s.reid20@gmail.com		
Application	close	7	May	2018	


